
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2022 

 

Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger  

House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307 The Capitol Washington, DC 20515  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for The Salvation Army capital improvements proposal in the fiscal year 

2022. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is The Salvation Army located at 5501 Market 

Street, Philadelphia, PA 19139. 

The funding would be used to fund critically needed capital improvements to its Philadelphia 

West Corps Community Center, a facility that is integral to support at-risk communities in West 

Philadelphia. The Center serves its neighborhood through its many vital programs, including 

food assistance, senior citizens programs, sports, music, after-school programming, and free 

legal counseling. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interests in this project. 

Sincerely, 

   

Dwight Evans                                                                                                                                  

Member of Congress   


